
28th October 2021 

  
Dear parents/caregivers. 

I would like to thank you all for completing the whanau feedback survey. Here is a break-down of the feedback 
received. The data is only good if it’s recycled back into our community and we all engage with the information 
to make improvements to our school for everyone, students, staff and parents. 

 Year - 7 and 8 disco Friday November 5th   6pm – 8pm Jubilee Hall. 

 Halloween theme. $3.00 per person. Permission slips will come home on Friday 29th October  

Trash 2 Flash 

The trophy has been purchased and can be contested school wide as a creative arts prize. There are also 2  
prizes / class for creativity and problem solving against the criteria. November 12th 12pm Jubilee Hall, followed 
by lunch. 

 
  
 
  
 
Kind regards 
Richard Craig Wilkinson  
Principal 

 
 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
November—Whiringa-Ā-Rangi 

5th  Year 7&8 Disco 6pm to 8pm—Jubilee Hall 

10th  Senior Athletics 

12th  Trash 2 Flash Parade & Lunch—12.00pm 

 

Our school now has    
eftpos available for    

paying fees, stationery 
and uniforms.   

Available at the school 
office. 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Room 9 — Term 4 Bring it on! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Room 9 has begun its STEM challenges, in the photos below the class was challenged to create 

the tallest tower out of spaghetti and plasticine.  There were a lot of trials and errors and    

broken spaghetti before they made some incredible constructions. 

We have also started creating and describing characters in our reading and writing.       

Here is an example by Tahlia. 

 “Man’s minds, once stretched by a new idea, never regains its original dimensions” Oliver 

Wendall Holmes – An American poet a Doctor and an expert in many different areas. 

By Tahlia—Room 9 



Te kupu o te reo Maori 

Ahakoa he mihi poto tēnei 

 

Athough this is a short greeting 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

TOUCH RUGBY 
The senior leadership team at Miller Avenue School has made the call not to be involved with touch    
rugby this year due to the Covid-19 situation at present in the Waikato region and our commitment to 
keep our students as safe as possible.  If you have any questions regarding this please let us know. 

MOBILE DENTAL CLINIC 
Due to unforeseen circumstances the mobile dental clinic that was due to arrive at our school this term 
has been delayed.  At this stage it won’t be at our school until Term 1 2022.  If your child does need to 
see a dentist please ring 021-359-798 or 0800-825-583. 

COMPULSORY SUN HAT—TERM 4 
This term and term 1 2022 your child will need to be wearing a school sunhat during morning and     
afternoon breaks.  Students who are not wearing a sunhat will be required to play under the shade or 
cover.  Please see Trish or Linda in the office if you need to order a sunhat through our uniform supplier, 
Direct Group, Hamilton or alternatively you can order online at http://shop.directgroup.co.nz/ and 
choose Miller Avenue School. 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS 
The latest scholastic book orders are due in tomorrow, Friday 29th October.  Please bring your orders 
and money to the school office.  Alternatively you can place your orders online following the instructions 
in the catalogue. 

   Clean trash items for example... 
bottle tops, food packaging,          

packaging tape, boxes, bags, baskets 
etc for our Trash to Flash Event 

Please drop any of these items into our 
school office.  Thank you. 

 Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

 Not awarded this week 

Wanted Please...  

Old necklaces, beads, earrings, 

brooches and any junk jewellery 

which could be used for making 

Christmas decorations. 

Trash to Flash 

Friday 12th November 12pm to 1.00pm 

Grandparent/whanau event and lunch 

invitation 

Please contact Richard 022 603 5529 to 

book your place for lunch. 



Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 


